
Classroom Birthday Party Notification 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to inform you that we will be celebrating [Child's Name]'s birthday in our 

classroom on [Date]. The celebration will take place during our regular class hours. 

We would love for all the students to join in the fun and festivities. To make this day extra 

special, we kindly ask you to bring in a treat or snack for the class. Please let us know if your 

child has any dietary restrictions. 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to a wonderful celebration! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[School's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


